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I am the Executive Director of the Wahpeton Breckenridge Area 

Chamber of Commerce.This testimony is in support of SB2112 

relating to department of transportation branch office duties.  

Allowing the NDDOT branch offices to complete driver license 

services will increase customer service for the City of Wahpeton and 

surrounding communities as our DOT branch is open five days a week 

and currently the NDDOT DL examiners are here only 2 days a 

month. The addition of these services is greatly needed in our rural 

community. 

Thank you. 

 

Lisa Kunkel, Executive Director 
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